
KC Metro Blue Knights 

June 21, 2020 

President Bill Evans called the meeting to order. Requested a moment of silence to remember those 

that have gone on to Heaven 1. 

Bill welcomed our 3 prospective new members, Marcus Champion from Excelsior Springs PD, Scott 

Bermond from KCPD and now with ATF and Jerry Cox, retired from KCPD. Applications were given to 

each. 

Our first ride of the season will be our “Bring your Own Lunch” ride.  We will meet at 12:00 at the rest 

stop up north on I-29, just south of the Dearborn exit.  There is a Subway at the Deerborn exit if you 

want to stop and pick up lunch.  The next ride is July 11th to Scranton KS.  Will meet at the QT in Olathe 

at 11:00.   Our next meeting is Sunday July 19th at 1:00 at Tiff & Jay’s in Lee’s Summit. The August ride is 

to Pullman’s in Leavenworth on Saturday August 8th. 

The Missouri Law Enforcement Funeral Assistant Team Ride is Saturday July 18th.  The Blue Knights will 

get to ride in the front of the group. 

Bill reported that the conference meeting have shifted a year due to the pandemic canceling our Spring 

Conference.  They are now Spring of 21 Mulvane KS, and Des Monies Iowa Spring of 22. 

Safety Officer, Stan Rogers, Check on your recalls/ service advisories.  Be sure to check your bike and air 

in your tires. 

Past President, Tim Hicks, No report. 

Seeing no new business, 

Meeting is adjourned 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Laura Harmon, assistant to 

Al Pearson, Secretary/Treasurer 

 


